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OFFICE OF DWIGHT D. EISENHOWER

Hotel Commodore
I\bw York 17’ No YC
December 17, 1952

Mr, Amon G, Carter
Fort Worth Star Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Carter:

General Eisenhower wishes you to know that he
is making available for you two complimentary
tickets for both the Inaugural ceremony at noon,
January 20th, and for the parade, beginning at
1:30 o'clock,

We shall appreciate hearing as soon as possible
if you can make use of these tickets personally.
As you can well imagine, there is an overwhelming
demand for tickets, but the General expressed a
special interest in seeing that you had an early
opportunity to indicate your aeesp*&nee. s

Since I shall be out of town part of the time
in this pre-inaugural period, I would appreciate
having your reply directed to Mrs. Anne Wheaton,
Eisenhower Headquarters, Conmodore Hotel,

New York, N. Y.

With all good wishes,

Sincerely yours,

\Kks&\» n V&“U& L)‘\ ,

Arthur H. Vandenberg
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